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MEMO: BFD 2011-12-16 
 
To: District Pastors, Lovin’ Life Pastors, State & Church Pastors, BFM Representatives 
From: National Blessed Family Ministry 
Re: Pastors’ Training on “BlessedLIFE,” the Matching and Blessing 
 Wednesday, December 21, 2011, 9:30 PM 
Date: December 16, 2010 
 
Dear District and Lovin’ Life Pastors, 
 
We would like to invite all Church, State, District and Lovin’ Life Pastors to join us for the 2nd Pastors 
Training Webinar on the new matching and Blessing process. It will be held Wednesday, December 
21st at 9:30 PM EST (6:30 PM PST). Exciting and important developments have taken place in the 
standards and processes for the matching and Blessing of First Generation Unificationists, based upon 
new international guidelines. These include an updated application procedure, an improved and detailed 
purity interview for candidates, and a healthier matching process guided by trained advisors. It is vital that 
our church pastors understand these developments, yet the majority of our leadership is unaware of these, 
and unfamiliar with the many resources available from the Blessed Family Ministry. 
 
In addition, we are about to launch “BlessedLIFE,” a comprehensive education and support system for 
Blessed Families, as a part of Lovin’ Life, in the new year. We want to introduce this ministry to you as 
well. Please forward this announcement to all pastors in your community, state and district, and be sure 
that everyone pastoring Unification Church members and families participates in this 90-minute 
training. It will include 60-70 minutes of information and training and information, and 20-30 minutes 
for Q & A and discussion. A webinar invitation will follow shortly. As always, participants should have a 
computer with microphone and speakers (headset is best), and online access. 
 
We look forward to meeting with our church leadership next Wednesday night, December 21, 2011. 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       Rev. Joshua Cotter 
       Executive Vice President 
       Unification Church – USA 

 
 
 
 
 
Rev. Phillip Schanker 
Director, Blessed Family Ministry 
Unification Church – USA 


